Support for children under seven years old.

Coronavirus is affecting many people around Australia.

We need to change what we do to protect you, support workers and people in the community.

This video answers questions from parents and guardians who care for a child with a disability under 7 years of age.

Children change a lot within a year. Their support needs and goals can change a lot, too.

It's important that we talk to you about your child's goals and their support needs.

"My child has just had a plan review. How long should my child's new plan last for?"

Your early childhood partner should help you decide how long your child's plan should last for.

You must think about your child's goals and support needs.

"My child's plan's about to end. How long should my child's new plan last for?"

We are still doing plan reviews.

If your child's plan is about to end, we will make a plan that you have now last one more year.

This means that you can still get the funding that your child needs.

We will contact you and make a time to do a plan review over the phone.

"What happens if my child is on a six-month plan?"

If your child's six-month plan is about to end, your early childhood partner will contact you about a plan review.

We'll give them a one-year plan until their new plan is ready.

On a six-month plan, your child gets $10,000 in funding. On a new one-year plan, your child will get $20,000 in funding.

If we can't do a review, we'll make the plan that your child has now last for one extra year.

This means that you can still get the funding that your child needs.
